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Reparations for the Stolen Generation in NSW (Inquiry). 
 
Reparations to the stolen generations are long overdue. 
 
It is well recognised that the effect of removing Aboriginal children from their families and their culture 
has caused extensive and, often, irreparable damage to them as individuals. Additionally, many 
children were subjected to unacceptable treatment. 
 
Now that we are aware of and have taken ownership of the wrongful actions forced on these innocent 
Aboriginal people we must make reparation. It is our duty. 
 
Taking this action now will be of benefit to our entire society and, I hope, may result in some healing 
for those whose lives have been so profoundly affected. 
 
I urge you to make sure proper reparations are made in NSW. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Rosie White 


